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@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Today we enjoyed our non-uniform day. We have been overwhelmed with your generosity…lots of Easter eggs 
have been brought into school and I promise that I haven’t tucked into any of them! These Easter eggs will 
become prizes, or available for purchase, as part of a mini Easter Fayre and cake sale, which will be held after 
school on Friday 8th April. Any donations from local businesses, or additional contributions from the community, 
would be greatly appreciated, as any proceeds from the event will go towards new reading books for our children. 
Please refer to posts on Class Dojo for more information, or message Mrs Hilditch with any queries or offers of 

help. 😊  

 
Next week, our Reception and Key Stage 1 children are going to church on Wednesday afternoon. Please 
arrange to collect your child/ren from the church between 3pm-3:15pm. Key Stage 2 are going to church 
on Thursday afternoon. Please arrange to collect your child/ren from the church between 3pm-3:15pm.  
 
Please could Y3/4 parents ensure that swimming letters are returned no later than Monday 4 th April, and could 
Y3 parents also ensure that booster club letters are returned by this date too. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 

Miss Charlotte Williams 

Acting Head of School 

WORSHIP 
 

This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of 
faith. Next week, we will be focusing on Easter. If children have any 

prayers, linked to this theme, that they would like to share during worship, 
they would be very welcome to do so. 

 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

HAF 
Shropshire HAF (Holiday Activities and Food) is an exciting 
programme of holiday activities. Children and young people 
who are eligible for free school meals and their families will 
be able to access free activities and food provision during 
the Easter, summer and Christmas holidays. 
 
Children and young people are invited to take part in a 
range of fun activities, happening at multiple venues across 
the Shropshire. 
 
All families eligible will receive a HAF voucher from school, 
with links to the online activity programme. Quoting the 
HAF voucher code when booking with the activity provider 
will entitle them to a free place at the holiday activities of 
their choice. 
 
To find out locations and activities visit: 
https://shropshire.gov.uk/media/22589/shropshire-haf-
spring-2022-whats-on.pdf  

 

 

After School Clubs 
Please note that there are no after school clubs held 
next week. 
 
This does not include our Breakfast Club and 
Activity Zone – spaces for these can be booked 
as normal via Mrs Chequer and Mrs Dakin in the 
school office. 
 
We’ll provide new details about our club offer next 
week. 
 
If your child is eligible for free school meals, they can 
sign up for at least one club with no associated cost. 
Please just note this information on the return form.  

 

Active Lives Survey 
The Department for Education have chosen Lower 
Heath to take part in the Active Lives survey. This is 
a vital survey, as this supports the PE Premium 
funding. To gain the report and also the quality mark 
from the Department for Education, we will be 
working with children to complete the survey. 
 
Please could we ask that you support us by filling in 
the parent survey? 
https://ipsos.uk/PDZKDZ 
The deadline for this is 4th April. 
 

Friday 1st April 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Bella-May and Kimi, who 
celebrate their birthdays this 
week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
Hummingbird Class: Aubrey, Ava H and Rocco 
Robin Class: Martha, William and Astrid 
Skylark Class: Stanley, Hattie, Ella-May, Eliza K 
and Tate 
Kingfisher Class: Kyle, Poppy P, Ava L and Mia 
S 
Owl Class: Gabrielle, Evie and Lottie 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Accelerated 
Reader Award winners, who are:  
Georgia, Madeleine, Guy and Remi 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Sporting Award 
winners, who are:  
Ava H, Martha, Theo, Gracie-May and Isaac 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

Friday 8th April – Easter Egg Sale 
Monday 11th-Friday 22nd April – Easter 
Holidays 
Tuesday 26th April – Y3/4 Swimming 
Lessons 
Friday 29th April – Topic Launch Day 
(more information to follow next week) 
 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 
 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
https://shropshire.gov.uk/media/22589/shropshire-haf-spring-2022-whats-on.pdf
https://shropshire.gov.uk/media/22589/shropshire-haf-spring-2022-whats-on.pdf
https://ipsos.uk/PDZKDZ
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

